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Thursday, February 19, 2009
Citizens for Citizens, Inc. announces Free Childcare Slots for Westport residents.
Head Start/Early Head Start offers free childcare slots for Westport residents. Available for 3 and 4 year old children at their Part Day, Westport site on 154 Gifford Road. A limited amount of the these slots are still available. They also offer a Home Based option and an Early Head Start program that services pregnant moms and children 0 to 3 years old. Call for details regarding these options.

Call CFC Head Start: (508) 675-2151 ext. 204

Call CFC Early Head Start: (508) 678-5287

Register now and beat the waiting list.
Westport Cultural Council now accepting 2009-2010 Grant applications.

Helen Ellis Charitable Trust seeks projects in the Arts, Unanimities and the Interpretive Sciences that will benefit the Westport Community. Applications and Instructions available Thursday, February 12, 2009 at The Westport Free Public Library and the Clerk’s Office in the Westport Town Hall, or download from their website: www.westportculturalcouncil.org  

Applications due no later than 4 p.m., Thursday, March 12, 2009. For more information please call: Barbara Bates at (508) 636-7315 or Carol Vidal at (508) 676-8994.

Painting at the Westport Art Group (WAG).

Thursdays, 9 a.m. to 12 noon. For the winter, we will be meeting indoors at the WAG Center to continue the Thursday classes. Be prepared for the unexpected challenges Meredith will create for us. The classes are always a creative experience and fun. We all look forward to them. WAG members are always welcome to join! Please call Judy Keeley (401) 274-1470 or Madeleine Ferraz (401)-635-2739. $40 for a 4-week month; $50 for a 5-week month; $15 a class. Instructor: Meredith Cornell

Figure Drawing Workshop at the Westport Art Group (WAG).

Wednesdays, 9 a.m. to 12 noon. Contact Carolyn Winter at (401) 624-1699 for more information. Open to all. No instructor. $40 for a 4-week month; $50 for a 5-week month; $15.00 a class.

Watercolor Painting Classes at the Westport Senior Center.

Are you a 60-year young Westport resident?  Do you like a challenge?  Do you enjoy demonstrating your creativity?  Welcome!  For all of you with creative talents, local artist Ruth Edwards will instruct a watercolor painting class beginning on Wednesday, February 4, 2009.  The class, which is scheduled from 9:00 to 11:30 a.m. for six weeks, is limited to 12 Westport residents.  To be equitable to our residents, the sign-up will be on a first-come, first-served basis.

The cost of the class is $25 for the six lessons.  Students need to provide their own materials—a list is available in the COA office.  Please call the Westport Council on Aging or drop by the Senior Center to register—75 Reed Road, Westport, 508-636-1026.
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